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Hello,

 

I am in favor of expanding wilderness areas in the Cibola National Forest. 

 

As an Albuquerque resident, I am grateful to live close to many stellar wilderness areas. I have hiked and

camped in all of the wilderness areas you are proposing to expand, except for the Apache Kid Wilderness (which

I've heard is fantastic). 

 

However, few people except for the most intrepid and nature-loving recreate in wilderness areas. I hope that the

expansion of the Sandia Mountain Wilderness will increase recreational accessibility to more of Albuquerque's

residents, especially since a significant portion of the proposed expansion is right off of Hwy 536.

 

Thank you.

 

Sincerely,

Adeline Murthy

 


